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Architects Registration Board

Consultation 2011/10 – Changes to General Rule 19
General Rule 19 sets out what is required for those applying to be removed from the Register. The proposed changes make it clear that refunds will not be provided for those who request their removal from the Register.
Response from:

(Name)

(Job Title)

(Organisation)

(Postal address)

(email address)

Please complete and return to Architects Registration Board, 8 Weymouth Street, London W1W 5BU, by Friday 21 October 2011, or you can email your response to elaines@arb.org.uk .  You can also fax your response to 020 7436 5269.
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19  Removal from the Register
Any Registered Person who requests the removal of his or her name from the Register pursuant to Section 3(3) of the Act shall apply in writing stating the grounds on which the application is made.

	19  Removal from the Register
Any Registered Person who requests the removal of his or her name from the Register will not be entitled to have their annual retention fee (or part-thereof) refunded.
	


